
 

 

 

Bulletin Highlights 
 

Second Sunday of Lent ~ Year A 
12th Mar 2017 

Lent Event 
To be held after the Vigil on Laetare Sunday 25th March, our parishioners and their friends are invited to an evening in 

the Heritage Hall in which there will be genuinely interesting conversation.  

It’s a real good night that’s not protracted. A quality two-course meal is served and accompanied by quality beverages 

for just $15. Please invite a friend and register at the parish office this week. Money-back guarantee. 

 

 

Sacrament of Penance Programme 
There are two formats in which children are able to experience their first confession:  
 

(1) The first format is where all the accompanying parents also come to confession. In past years, this has been the first 

preference for about 65% to 70% of families. 
 

(2) The second format is where the children only come to the sacrament although, if there’s a change of heart, parents 

are still able to make a confession.  
 

The first format is strongly recommended. And the scheduling is as follows: 
 

First Format: Monday 20th at 5:30 PM, Wednesday 22nd 4:30 PM and 6:30 PM 
 

Second Format: Thursday 23rd at 5:30 PM 
 

Parents are asked to complete a form this week to nominate their preferred ceremony. A leaflet will then be prepared 

for circulation next week to advise of outcomes. 
 

For the coming and final week of workshops, parents are asked to read page 24 and assist their children complete page 

25. If there are parents who have not been attending to their pages, please go back and read. The advice from Pope 

Frances is very important. 
 

 

 

Men’s Movie Night 

The next Men’s movie night will be held on Friday 17 March in the Heritage Hall. Pizza and refreshments from 7.00pm 

and movie commences at 7.30pm.  This month’s movie is a special for Lent. Please RSVP to Ken 0417 244 059 or 4655 

9382 by Thursday evening for catering purposes. 

 



Over 55s 
Members of the Over 55’s are invited to attend Mass on Tuesday 14 March at 9.00am in remembrance of Patricia 

Stephens, president of the group, as her ashes will be laid to rest with her husband in England. 

 

 

 

Bus Trip Pilgrimage ~Monday 13 March 2017 

The bus will depart from Camden at 8.30am.  The bus is expected return to Camden at 4.00pm. 

Project Compassion 
Project Compassion boxes and envelope sets for the Lenten period are available for collection from all the 

magazine tables in the church and the chapel.  Also available mid-week from the parish office. 

 

 

 


